
   We’re glad you’ve chosen to join us this morning! Childcare is available during the service  
for infants and toddlers in Room 204. When the sermon begins, kids ages 3-6 are invited to 

preschool worship in Room 207. We’d also love for you to join us for coffee and refreshments 
after the service in the Fellowship Hall. Just ask an usher to point you in the right direction. 

SEPTEMBER 23, 2018

PRELUDE:   I Must Tell Jesus/I Sing The  
Mighty Power 

WELCOME AND CALL TO WORSHIP 

All Creatures Of Our God And King #055   

NEWS OF THE CHURCH

All We Sinners  
 
Jesus Paid It All 
 
COMMISSIONING OF ECUADOR  
MISSION TEAM 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE/ 
THE LORD’S PRAYER 

OFFERING

CHORAL ANTHEM:  I Then Shall Live 

Blessed Assurance #430 

SCRIPTURE:   
Micah 6:1-8, Luke 10:25-37, 
Isaiah 58:6-14 (responsively)  
Scripture Reader: Glo McDaniel 

SERMON:  Love Mercy, Act Justly 
Pastor Greg Applequist 

10,000 Reasons (Bless The Lord) 

BENEDICTION 

POSTLUDE:  Great Is The Lord
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OUR MISSIONARY FAMILIES
BEVIS - Randy & Cheryl  
CLAUSON - Erika, Nils, Matias, Lucas & Maya 
HOSKINS - Jenny, Chris, Breck & Elsa 
WIEBE - Diane, Christopher, Jonah, Eliza & Myla

OUR LOCAL MISSIONS
Open Door Mission 
Hope Center for Kids 
Covenant Cedars Camp

BVH Architecture Renovation Plans
On Sunday September 16th, the architects from 
BVH joined us for a congregational meeting to 
provide a summary of the process we went 
through in developing a conceptual master plan 
for possible renovations at First Covenant.  
Please visit the church office to view the plan 
book that shows much of the information that 
was discussed. Please look at these plans and 
feel free to talk with Pastor Greg or any of our 
Lead Team members if you have any questions. 

Covenant Groups - Fall 2018 
October 01 - December 16 
Sign up by the welcome desk after church today 
and September 30 or on the back of your Connec-
tion Cards on Sundays. Remember to include your 
group # and your email address. 
Open House 
Sunday, September 30, 10:45-11:15 
Wondering where you or your child's Covenant 
Group will meet this fall? Curious what is going 
on in Children's Ministry? Can't wait to see the new 
youth spaces? Walk through each space, and meet 
Covenant Group Leaders. Grab a prayer passport 
and pray for each of our spaces. We are expecting 
God to work in mighty ways through these spaces. 
Got Questions? Talk to Pastor Mary, Pastor Coby, 
Hilary Applequist or Bill Torson. 

5th Sunday Potluck 
Sunday, September 30, 11:15  
The Fellowship and Hospitality Team will provide 
fried chicken, please bring a side dish or dessert 
to share (12 servings). As we work to Love God 
and Love our Neighbors - There will be some 
conversation starters for everyone at the tables, 
come prepared to sit next to someone new!

Save the Date: Fun in the Fall 
Mark your calendars for an evening of food, games, 
fellowship and fun. Invite a neighbor! Oct 14 at 
Dave and Beth Hemphill's House. FCC will provide 
hot dogs, buns, chips, drinks and smores - please 
bring a side salad or dessert to share! Volunteers 
needed to assist with set-up and tear-down. Please 
contact Lana LeGrand at 402-740-3522 if you can 
volunteer! 

North Park Choir Concert - Oct. 20 & 21
Saturday, October 20 the North Park Choir will hold 
a concert at FCC.The choir will also perfom during 
the service on Sunday, October 21.  We are in need 
of more student hosts, please see Chris Johnson 
or Lana LeGrand with questions or if you can 
volunteer. Sign up at the information center.

THAT WE LOVE GOD AND OUR NEIGHBORS

PRAISE
• God's faithfulness - new every morning 
• Positive congregational meeting last Sunday  
• So many willing servants at FCC 

PRAY FOR
• Family of Jean Aulner (1927-2018) 
• Family of Superintendant, Tammy Swanson-Draheim  
	 at the death of her nephew Tyler Swanson
• Plans for Fall Covenant Groups (begins Oct. 07)
• Our nation and it's leaders
• All Fall plans 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

Those in our sphere of influence that  
don't know Jesus


